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December 17, 1019 

EMAILED 

Mayor John Tory and Members of Council, 

12th Floor West, City Hall, 

100 Queen Street West, 

Toronto Ontario, 

MSH 2N2. 


Attention: Ms. Marilyn Toft 

Dear Mayor Tory and Members of Council: 

Re: EX11.1 - City Building Fund 

The Toronto Industry Network (TIN) supports in principle the concept of expanding the City 
Building Fund that we view as a dedicated property tax. We would expect that increasing 
spending in transit, for example, will help those working in the manufacturing sector get to 
their jobs and at the same time, ease congestion which affects our productivity. It would be a 
good outcome if increasing the stock of affordable housing would help reduce the pressure to 
convert employment lands. 

We thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

J: /l)_ 
Craig Mcluckie, 

President 
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